
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

PEANUT AND TREE NUT ALLERGY 
AWARENESS POLICY 

 

In an effort to maintain a safe environment for its players, NBBA 
maintains a policy of peanut and nut tree allergy awareness, as 

follows: (1) No peanuts, peanut butter, tree nuts of any kind and/or 
any food product containing such nuts (does not include seeds or 

sunflower seeds) shall be sold at or near any concession stand by any 
vendors working at or near NBBA fields of play. (2) Team managers 
shall be provided with a copy of this Policy. (3) Team Managers shall 

advise their Team Parent Coordinators to advise parents that peanuts, 
peanut butter, tree nuts of any kind and/or any food product 

containing such nuts (not including seeds or sunflower seeds) shall not 
be provided to teams or players at any time. (4) While the League is 
employing this policy for the safety and benefit of its players, parents 

are ultimately responsible for monitoring their own children during 
NBBA activities if they have known allergies. 
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